
Roger Ingersoll 
 

Dear Texas Commission on Environmental Quality, 

My name is Roger Ingersoll and I live in The Woodlands, TX. I am a constituent of Senator Paul
Bettencourt, and Representative Valoree Swanson. I'm also an active member of Citizens' Climate
Education, a non-partisan non-profit organization. I greatly appreciate the opportunity to submit
comments regarding 2024-027-113-AI. 

EPA's methane reduction directive should be applied to its fullest extent, ensuring strict compliance
with 40 CFR Part 60, Subpart OOOOc. Methane is a potent greenhouse gas, so cutting emissions is
critical to reduce future climate impacts. Thus TCEQ is urged to adopt strong, transparent standards
that prioritize environmental health, and protect vulnerable communities near O&G facilities. 

Sincerely, 
Roger Ingersoll 


